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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I hope that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain protected as

eligible in the new forest plan,  Idaho is known for its rivers and its wilderness.  I hope all of these rivers remain

protected and I would love to see most of them become suitable not just eligible.

Thanks!

 

Sincerely,

Paul McCloskey

Grangeville, ID 83530

pmccloskey@hotmail.com

 


